The William Aldridge Foundation Discussion Forum - The William Aldridge Foundation
Generated: 30 August, 2022, 15:08

Darts Exhibition a great success...
Posted by Lucy Aldridge - 2010/12/08 17:01

The Darts Exhibition kindly hosted at the Crown & Sceptre, Bromyard which saw PDC Darts players
Kevin"The Artist"Painter and Andy"The Pieman"Smith challenging members of the audience, was not
only a resounding success but brought in a total of £780 for the William Aldridge Foundation through
generous donations and an auction of darting memorabilia - including a fantastic dart board donated by
the world's no.1 Phil"The Power"Taylor, signed by our exhibition dart players!
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The evening finished on a high note with a Christmas disco and an opportunity for attendees to meet
their dart playing heroes in a relaxed, friendly atmosphere.
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The William Aldridge Foundation is incredibly proud and privileged to have the continuing support of
some of our greatest, world ranking dart players.

Huge thanks go to our event organiser Rebecca Icke for yet another fabulous night and to the wonderful
John Peakman for comperring the entire evening as well as calling the auction.
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